
 

 

May 4, 2020 
 
 
Dear Washington Township School Community, 
 
It was announced today by Governor Murphy that all New Jersey Schools will be closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 
school year.   This was a tough decision for Governor Murphy to make, but it was done with the health and safety of all students 
in mind.   Remote educational programing will continue through the remainder of the school year.    
 
Our last day of school is scheduled for Friday, June 12th.   Updates on the end of the year schedule will be provided in future 
notices.    
 
For students that participate in Extended School Year programs, a decision on hosting in-person or virtual summer programs 
has not been made by the Governor.  Parents of students with special needs will receive updates as soon as they become 
available.   
 
Breakfast & Lunch Program 
Washington Township School District Families – If you have experienced a job loss or underemployment due to COVID-19, please 
contact the district at 908-689-1119 x 1605 or mmiller@washtwpsd.org.  Federal programs allow families who have 
experienced job loss or underemployment to receive free breakfasts and lunches.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact district administrators.   We thank you for your continued support and 
assistance during this unprecedented crisis.   Please be safe and stay healthy! 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 

mailto:mmiller@washtwpsd.org

